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Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 
Winter Community Meeting rescheduled 

 
(Kahnawake – 18, Enníska/February 2011) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform 
the community that the postponed Winter Community Meeting has been rescheduled for Tuesday, 
15 Enniskó:wa/March at the Golden Age Club.  
 
The previously announced agenda, listed below, may be adjusted if necessary: 
 

1. Land Allotments 
2. Political Update 
3. Mercier Bridge Phase B 
4. Clarification of Kanesatake request to Kahnawá:ke for policing services 
5. Open Discussion 

 
The meeting was postponed due to the passing of former Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke Grand 
Chief Ron Kirby.  
 
The MCK would like to thank everyone for their understanding. 
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For information about this release, please contact:        
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, ext. 2251, joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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